
 

 

   
Term 3 Week 3 
 
This week we held conferences, despite the challenging weather conditions, and we extend our 
gratitude to the parents who made the effort to attend. These conferences provide valuable 
insights into your child's learning progress. A special thanks goes to our dedicated teachers who 
went above and beyond, spending extra time to meet with parents, as well as the hours that go 
into writing your child's Mid-Year Report. 
 
We are currently experiencing a rise in winter ‘flu cases affecting students and parents alike. 
Please remember to inform us if your child is unwell, as we will reach out if a student is absent 
from school. This communication helps us ensure the safety and accountability of all students. 
Each child's year-to-date attendance percentage was shared on the report sent home last week, 
with a goal of maintaining attendance above 90%, in line with the Ministry of Education's National 
Goal. Starting in 2026, the Board will need to implement a clear attendance plan, requiring specific 
actions from the school, based on various attendance levels. Families with children who have low 
attendance rates (except for health reasons) of 80% or lower will be affected by this plan. Those 
whose children have an attendance higher than 90% will be left untouched. 
 

 
 
On a positive note, our playground is bustling with activity as students engage in games such as 
tag, ball tag, football, touch, tennis, basketball, and gaga ball. It's wonderful to see the children 
staying active. Additionally, many students are utilising the library during lunchtime for quiet 
reading or playing games. It seems that our focus on the Zones of Regulation is yielding positive 
results, especially in our playground. 
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I have had great feedback regarding the Mud Run last Friday. I know our students really enjoyed 
the day and had many stories to tell. A special thanks to those parents who helped prepare for 
the day and then supported children. 

 
ECCS Cross Country Success 
 

Twelve of our students represented the school at the ECCS Cross Country held on Wednesday, 
July 23rd at Te Puru Park. It was a fantastic day, supported by a strong showing of parents and 
grandparents. Congratulations to all who took part, particularly: 

• Braxton Crane – 2nd in Year 4/5 Boys 
 

• Jacob Hunt – 9th in Year 4/5 Boys 
 

• Jack Cunningham – 12th in Year 4/5 Boys 
 

• Sam Austin – 7th in Year 6 Boys 

    

    

We are proud of the determination 
and sportsmanship shown by all 
runners. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                    Craig Henderson 
                                    Principal 

                                         



 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 

Fri     1 Aug School Reward Day – See Poster below. 
 
Mon  4 Aug ICAS Digital Technologies Exam – am 
  Snr Team Speech Competition 9:15 am 
  Sports Camp Practice – 1:45 pm 
  PTA Meeting – 7:00 – 8:30 pm 
 
Wed  6 Aug ECCS Speech Competition – am 
 
Thur  7 Aug ICAS Writing Exam – am 
 
Mon 11 Aug ICAS English Exam – am 
  Hungerball – 10:00 – 2:30 pm 
  Sports Camp Practice – 1:45 pm 
 
Thur 14 Aug ECCS Basketball 
 
Sat   16 Aug Ararimu Winter Market in the Hall 
 
 
++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 
 
 
SUBWAY    7 & 21 Aug – 4 & 18 Sept 
 
YR 7 & 8 TECH.    Every Wednesday – 11:00 to 1:40pm 
      Rosehill Intermediate 
 
KAPA HAKA    Every Thursday 2:00 – 3:00pm 
      In the Hall or Room 7 
 
LAUNCHPAD    Every Friday 2:25 to 3:00 pm 
(Bible)      
 
PIANO LESSONS  Piano Lessons with Kathy 
      Every Wednesday (for booked students) 
 
GUITAR LESSONS  Guitar Lessons every Monday with 
                                  Sean Oasan – starting Week 5 (11 Aug) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

  

  

  

  

  

 

       IMPORTANT INFORMATION                                  
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Help needed please to collect our Subway 

Lunches from Bombay – please contact the 

School Office 

 

 

ATTENDANCE 

Please contact the School Office, preferably by 

Skool Loop or phone call to the school office 

before 8:30 am if your child is going to be absent.   

If you are taking holidays during term time, please 

contact the Principal with details before the 

holiday.  We do not encourage holidays during 

Term Time. 

 
Ararimu School 

Beanie Hats 

Help keep your child warm 

For Sale from School Office 

$14:00 



 

 

BOARD OF TRUSTEES ELECTIONS 

NOMINATIONS OPEN FOR 3 PARENT REPRESENTATIVES 

    

 

                     NOMINATIONS CLOSE - 12 noon - 6 AUGUST 2025 

 



 

 

PLEASE CONTACT 

ALISON DOWEN, RETURNING OFFICER 

AT ARARIMU SCHOOL 

IF YOU REQUIRE FURTHER DETAILS ABOUT THE ELECTION 

      

 

 



 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                

 

                      Braxton Crane, Chloe Cunningham and Georgie Dady 

                         feeding their lambs in the School Animal Creche 

 

     

                                               CLASS AND PRINCIPAL AWARDS 



 

 

 

                                        

                                      RILEY AWARD WINNERS 

           

                        CROSS COUNTRY 2025 

 



 

 

      P.T.A.  NEWS 

 



 

 

 



 

 

CALF CLUB DISCOUNTS 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Guitar Lessons at school will 
now start on Monday, Week 
5 (11th August 2025). 

 

Please contact Sean if your child is 

interested in Guitar Lessons. 

 

 

                                      

August is Open Month at Fulton Swim School! 
Fulton Swim School is celebrating Open Month this August by offering free trial swim lessons 
for new customers throughout the month at our Patumahoe and Puni locations. This is a 
fantastic opportunity for your child to experience a fun, safe, and structured lesson with 
qualified instructors in a warm indoor pool.  Bookings are essential -
visit www.fultonswimschool.co.nz or pop into the pool to book your free trial today! 

 

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=http-3A__www.fultonswimschool.co.nz&d=DwQFaQ&c=_Zm2Kb9yJrso4r0-N78Ezl-a6DfgMbIISn5tZXXqWk4&r=oQ_sQEwFLgW18Ag-LkGC7I7IaLsheFZIptuYndmUlCE&m=Io1_CJrkBjqi36mByRUuPTCKoC9VgtHwNrNwXsN25DqYoaSiGneJ4CE-XKu4eaOC&s=4MtSHCfJVvExbsty06GjJMg6iI4l0LPHXoGQAQLcOGw&e=


 

 

         

  

         

SEASONS FOR GROWTH 

‘Seasons For Growth’ is a grief, loss and change programme for children 6-12yrs 
dealing with changes and challenges in their lives, e.g. separation, death or other 
family changes. Our Afterschool Programme starts next term on Thursdays 4-5pm, 
is held in Pukekohe and runs once a week for 8 weeks.  An optional Parent 
Programme also runs at the same time. For enquiries or enrolments please 
phone/text Marisa Mencarelli-Skilton on 021 142 5812, office (09) 238 7228, or 
email seasonsfranklin@xtra.co.nz. 

For more info please go to  www.pukekohecommunityaction.co.nz/seasons. 

 

mailto:seasonsfranklin@xtra.co.nz
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=http-3A__www.pukekohecommunityaction.co.nz_seasons&d=DwMFaQ&c=_Zm2Kb9yJrso4r0-N78Ezl-a6DfgMbIISn5tZXXqWk4&r=OT6gyp-HxFjKx4FdG7iKzwjV41WFwgOCiYW22oTIWLU&m=afuo3aSAnTUKXulU6LBkaQhWgBZqyHrlJ8sJHJS54h-x92hXUfkfrLPUm42XElJn&s=Bu2qiBJ0WIj5fWBfD6PhJRdewsrplolrj89yzpzlp0I&e=


 

 

               

                            

                                                         

 


